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Dear John 
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Thank you for your official information request received on 11 June 2021 for 

"a list of vacancy (ministerial appointment only, e.g. board member, Lay member, 

Trustee etc) that the nomination period has been closed but still under consideration 

by the Land information NZ or relevant Minister." 

Your request is refused under section 18(g) of the Official Information Act as ToitO te 

Whenua Land Information New Zealand does not have any vacancies where the 

nomination period has been closed but still under consideration by the Land information 

NZ or relevant Minister. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 

decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 

ministerialsupport@linz.govt.nz 

Yours sincerely 

Robbie Muir 

DCE Strategy and Stewardship 
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